
Mayor’s Message
COVID-19 has limited our ability to celebrate and
gather this year. Our Youth City Council created a
special message for our Veterans this year to give
thanks for their service. This message is online here:
https://justthebestutah.com/marriott-slaterville-city-nw/

As the virus cases in Utah spike this fall, we have
been very fortunate in Marriott-Slaterville City. Our
City has the lowest number of infections of all the
cities in Weber County. I appreciate our residents
taking precautions seriously and watching out for
each other. We have a large senior population in our
community and I have heard amazing stories of
support and generosity as neighbors assist senior
citizens.

Unfortunately, with the current limitation on
gatherings in the state, the City will cancel all
remaining events for 2020. The annual Holiday
Boutique is cancelled. Farmer’s Roundtable is
cancelled. The Veteran’s Dinner is cancelled.
Breakfast with Santa is cancelled. The volunteer
Christmas party is cancelled.

Let us all be thankful this season. Marriott-Slaterville
City is working hard to foster and support a wonderful
place to live and work.

Community Awards
Despite COVID-19 the City will still host its annual
awards. Awards this year will be mailed. Nominations
are open for resident to recognize a good neighbor,
contributing business, leader, youth, or volunteer.
Submit your nomination to the Mayor for the
following:
< The Good Neighbor Award – nominate an

exemplary neighbor or business.
< Elna Lucas Community Culture/History

Award – nominate a person who contributed
to our local community history or culture.

< H. Orvil Holley Youth Leadership Award –
nominate an outstanding youth.

< Darrell Mecham Community Service Award
– nominate an extraordinary volunteer.

The deadline for nominations is Thursday, December
3, 2020. Email nominations to: office@mscityut.org.

Winter Rules for the Road
As winter weather arrives to Marriott-Slaterville it is
time to remember some rules for the road. There is
no parking on any roads between midnight and 7:00
AM from December 1 and April 1, during a
snowstorm, and 72 hours after a snowstorm. This is
so the snow plows can operate. Violators will be
towed. The County plows the most traveled roads
first. Subdivisions and lesser traveled roads will be
plowed last. Property owners with sidewalks are
responsible to remove snow from the sidewalk
within 24-hours after a snowstorm.

PLANNING COMMISSION
TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 17, 2020 – 7:00 P.M.

1. Call to Order/Minutes.
2. Development Applications.
3. Adjourn.
This agenda is tentative.  Items can and will change.

CITY COUNCIL MEETING
THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 19, 2020 – 6:30 P.M.
1. Call to Order/Minutes.
2. Public Hearing: Community Development

Block Grant (CDBG) – First Public Hearing.
3. 2021-22 Capital Investments Plan.
4. Boundary Adjustments.
5. Ordinance for grey water systems.
6. Adjourn.
This agenda is tentative.  Items can and will change.
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